
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At Cookstown Primary School we promote positive behaviour and good manners by using a 

reward system.  The children receive a well done token for good work, good behaviour or 

good effort.  Upon receipt of 10 well done tokens the children are given a Gold card.  This 

Gold card allows them to pick a treat from treasure chest one.  A second Gold card earned 

will allow the pupils to get a treat from treasure chest 2 and a third Gold card earns them a 

treat from treasure chest 3. 

Each year group has their own reward and consequence system in place to encourage good 

behaviour. 

At dinner time we provide lots of play activities for the children which range from tennis, 

badminton, football, connect 4, netball and skipping games.  The children enjoy these play 

time activities. 

However, if we feel children are not playing appropriately, they will be issued with a yellow 

card.  When this happens the child has to take time out for 5 or 10 minutes.  If a child should 

be issued with 3 yellow cards, he or she then has to take time out for 5 or 10 minutes every 

day for a week.  Upon receipt of a second red card the child involved will be sent to the 

Pastoral Care Co-ordinator to explain their behaviour.  Should a third red card be issued, Mr 

Downing and the parents will be informed. 

 

 

 

 

 


